
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Below are questions and answers to some of the more frequently asked questions regarding the 
College for Kids Summer Enrichment Program.  This document will be continuously updated 
as more details become available.   
 
If you do not see the information you are looking for, you may submit a question here. 

 
What are the dates of the 2021 College for Kids program? 
Session A:  Monday, June 21 – Thursday, July 1 
Session B:  Tuesday, July 6 – Friday, July 16 
 
Will the 2021 College for Kids program be held in person or virtually? 
The 2021 College for Kids Summer Enrichment Program will be held at Coe College in 
Cedar Rapids.  Please contact Susie Green with questions, sgreen@gwaea.org  
 
When will the Course Catalog be posted? 
The Course Catalog is now posted!  Please note that we are working to finalize any 
classes currently listed as “TBD – to be determined”.  We appreciate your patience. 
 
When will online registration begin? 
Online registration will begin at 8:00 a.m. on March 31st.   
 
What is the cost of the College for Kids program? 
Per session tuition will be $275/student. 
The optional Early Bird class will be $60/student per session. 
 
Is financial assistance available? 
Limited financial assistance will be available.  Please contact Susie Green, 
sgreen@gwaea.org for further information.   
 
How is the program structured? 
Due to the Fourth of July holiday weekend, College for Kids will operate two 9-day 
sessions.  The program is held 8:30 a.m.-12:07 p.m. daily.  During the 9-day program 
students participate in 3 classes which meet daily for 67 minutes each. 

Period 1: 8:30-9:37 
Period 2: 9:45-10:52 
Period 3: 11:00-12:07 
(An optional Early Bird class is also offered for an additional fee, 7:25-8:20.) 

 
How many classes can my child take? 
Each student takes 3 classes as a part of the program.  
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Can my child register for both sessions – June (Session A) and July (Session B)? 
Yes! 
 
 
Who can help me with registration issues? 
First, we recommend checking out the Registration Guide, which includes the steps of 
the registration process.  But if you run into trouble, contact Susie Green at: 
sgreen@gwaea.org or 319-399-6775. 
 
What COVID precautions will be in place this summer? 
College for Kids intends to follow the COVID precautions recommended by local public 
health departments, as well as the Safe Campus policies and procedures in place at 
Coe College.  Information will be shared with students and families upon registration, 
and any changes will be communicated prior to the summer sessions.  
 
Will the Iowa City School District be providing bus service this summer? 
Unfortunately, no.  Bus service is expected to return for Summer 2022. 
 
What is the average class size? 
We expect the average class size to be 10 students.  If classroom capacity restrictions 
are lifted on campus in relation to public health decisions, it is possible that our class 
sizes may increase to an average of 12 students. 
 
Who sponsors College for Kids? 
Grant Wood Area Education Agency has been sponsoring College for Kids for 34 years! 
 
What are the eligibility requirements for College for Kids? 
The eligibility requirements for College for Kids can be found on our website: 
https://www.gwaea.org/parents/college-kids  
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